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October 28, 2009

Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-47250

c0:lIHY 82 100600

Docket # TG-091685
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Dear Sirs:

We have submitted a signed form dated October 20, 2009, which would seem to indicate

that we have an urgent need for garbage collections services as outlined in Point Recycling
and Refuse's application.

. Point Roberts International Marketplace is definitely interested in seeing a resumption of
both residential and commercial garbage collection. We currently rent Point Recycling and
Refuse’s garbage packer truck by the hour and also rent 9 of their 1 % yard containers.
Once each week, an employee of Point Recycling and Refuse, who is also on Point Roberts
International Marketplace’s payroll for the specific purpose of collecting and delivering the
garbage, drives the Point Recycling and Refuse garbage packer truck to our location at 480
Tyee Drive and Joads garbage from the 9 - 1 ¥ yard containers into the truck. He then
drives the truck back to the transfer station at Johnson Road and dumps the truck contents.

As you can see from this, Point Roberts International Marketplace currently has service and
has had this service for the past 4 months.

In signing the CUSTOMER SWORN STATEMENT OF IMMEDIATE AND URGENT NEED FOR

SERVICE, I was not fully aware of the extent of Point Recycling and Refuse’s application for
immediate, temporary and permanent authorities.
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Sincerely,

Jay Lewis, Manager
Point Roberts International Marketplace




